March 14, 1962

MR. V. J. Thompson, Chairman
Review Committee

Pacific Gas & Electric Company
245 Market Street

San Francisco 6, California

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Our current file of Review cases include a case (#344, North Bay
Grievance #4-31) which raises the question of the rights of the
grievant to fill a temporary vacancy in the classification of
Serviceman. The correction being socught is for this grievant to be
given future Serviceman vacancies in accordance with the provisions of
Section 205.3.

Our review of events occurring subsequent to the filing of this
grievance shows that the grievance has been the successful bidder to an
Apprentice Fitter vacancy in the month of December, 1961, which changes
his preferential rights to consideration under Section 205.3 to
temporary vacancies in a Serviceman classification.

Inasmuch as the correction sought is no longer applicable to this
grievant due to this change in status, the Union is withdrawing the
case from the Review file. While this settles the case as it relates
to the correction asked for we are not in agreement with the Company’s
basis for denial of the upgrade which led to the filing of this
grievance and we still consider this issue unsettle. We are willing,
as was stated in our Review meeting on March 13, 1962, to accept your
suggestions that we discuss this issue as part of the total review of
the entrance requirements to the classification of Serviceman.

Very truly yours,

/s/ L. L. Mitchell, Secretary
Review Committee
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